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         May 18, 2020 

 

 

 

Honorable C. Mara Lezama Espinosa, Citizen Municipal Presidente 

City Hall Benito Juarez  

c/o Thomas Hurtado 

Zona Hotelera, Isla Dorado 

Punta Dorado T1-501 

Cancun, Benito Juarez QROO Mexico 7750 
 

RE: Sister Cities Commission  

   

Dear Presidente Espinosa,  

  

It is with esteem honor and pride that we share that on April 22, 2020, our City Council adopted 

Ordinance No. 20-042 adding City of Cancún located in the municipality of Benito Juarez, in the 

state of Quintana Roo, Mexico formally creating our sister city partnership.  

 

Please find attached an agreement that identifies key mayoral & commission priorities relevant to 

both Cancún and Naperville. We feel that this new partnership will generate new initiatives and 

create opportunities for both communities to collaborate and work through some common 

challenges. 

 

We kindly ask that you review, sign and return the attached agreement that formalizes our new 

relationship.  

 

I would like to officially welcome you and City of Cancún and look forward to discussing further 

development and mutual cooperation between our cities.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

CITY OF NAPERVILLE,  

 

 

 

_________________________________                  ________________________________ 

Steve Chirico      Patricia Gustin 

Mayor        Councilwoman 

       Sister Cities Commission 

/rp 
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